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BANGALORE ~°  UNIVERSITY
UNIVERSITY VISVESVARAYA COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
K.R.CIRCLE, BANGALORE-560001
Phone No. 9845089445
Email: rheddur@yahoo.com

No: UVCE/ f72/42018-19 Date: 14.09.2018

To,

Administrative officer

Karnataka Examinations Authority
Malleshwaram 18t Cross
Bangalore

Sir,
The 1st list of BE admission for lateral entry students last date has been
announced as 15.09.2018. The Bangalore University has general holiday on

15.09.2018 which may cause inconvenience to the students. I request you klndly

to extend the last date of admission to 17.09.2018 and oblige.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
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